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Come to our 
information 

session to find  
out more and  

take part!

Women into Construction are partnering 
with HS2 Ltd, to provide an exciting 
opportunity to explore the diverse 
careers available within HS2 and related 
construction and engineering sectors. We 
are particularly interested in supporting 
and providing these opportunities to 
young female care leavers.

Four work placements are available  
and will be based in the Central  
Birmingham area. Placements will  
rotate around giving you experience  
of a number of occupations.

Women into Construction will provide  
the Level 1 Health & Safety and CSCS  
training required for your placement.

We are working towards work  
placements taking place 1 – 26 June  
and we will need you to commit for  
the full four weeks.

Women into Construction will continue  
to work with you after the placement to  
help you find employment.

TO REGISTER FOR THE  
INFORMATION SESSION 
please contact us on 07848 681113 or 
steph.sheppard@women-into-construction.org

Information Session
Tuesday 19th May 

9.30am – 12.30pm 
HS2, Two Snowhill, 

Snow Hill Queensway, 
Birmingham, 

B4 6GA

Are you a woman   
interested in 
constructing  
a new career?

Working on
behalf of 


